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Hey, guys! Get ready to huddle up for
a morning filled with worship, chow,
and awesome vibes! Circle March 8th
at 9am on your calendars—it's time

for the ultimate men's breakfast bash!
Come with your appetite because

we've got a feast waiting just for you!

We are excited about the upcoming Wild Reptile
Show for 2:52 KIDZ! Many participants have
already signed up. Please send an email to

dandrew@reallifechristian.church to confirm your
attendance. (To ensure everyone's safety and

comfort, parents must accompany and supervise
their children during the event.) We look forward

to seeing you there!

"Come as You Are" Connect group
invites your family to join us at

EK Art Barn to sculpt two pottery
pieces for $20 on Sunday, March

9th. Contact Marla to reserve
your spot: 

404-543-7275

Life is busy and we feel pulled in every direction. We
all need to take time to reset and focus on growing

closer to God. How can we keep pushing and giving to
others if we never take time to fill our own tank?
Ladies, if you are feeling pulled in every direction

(work, home, kids, family), then join Soul Sisters for a
time by the fire to pray, read God's word and fellowship
with other women struggling to find their own balance

in life. Meetings are held at 
224 Julia Lynn Lane, Acworth



Do you have a passion for reading? At RLCC, we host
a mystery and suspense book club that meets once a

month to delve into a chosen book. Our gatherings
feature engaging discussions about the book and its
relevance to our personal Christian journeys. Each
book selection is filled with psychological twists,

turns, and suspense, guaranteeing an exciting
experience in our book club! The only prerequisite
for joining is a love for reading & mysteries. For

further details, please reach out to Leslie at 
276-608-3365.

Penz N Needles is a gathering of women who
come together every Friday at 10AM for

crafting and camaraderie. Members engage
in various activities, such as crocheting,

diamond art, knitting, embroidery, coloring,
and many other hobbies. If this group aligns
with your interests, we warmly invite you to
join us on Fridays. Bring your coffee or tea.

more information contact Leslie at 276-608-3365.

Man-Up gathers twice a month for Bible study and
fellowship. Currently, we are exploring “Break The

Huddle,” focusing on the significance of taking action
when God communicates. The football analogy

emphasizes the reality that faith without action is
dead. This study will equip us to successfully carry out
God's directives. We meet in room 102 on the 1st and
3rd Tuesday of each month. As the weather warms up,
we will transition our meetings to the Lloyd home. For
further details, reach out to Kirby at 276-608-8307.

GTO (Girls Time Out) is thrilled to share details
about our upcoming adventure! On March 15th,

we will depart from the church at 10 AM to visit
Lost Mountain Alpaca Farm. The cost for this

outing is $10, which must be paid in advance. To
RSVP for this event, please reach out to the

church office at rlcc@reallifechristian.church.
After our tour of the alpaca farm, we will also

enjoy lunch together.



Life Line Screening will be here at Real
Life Christian Church on Wednesday,

March 19, 2025, offering safe, painless,
non-invasive preventive health screenings
that are typically not a part of a routine

physical. 

February Totals

1st Week Attendance 
In person 261

Views Online 295
2nd Week Attendance 

In person 284
Views Online 147

3rd Week Attendance 
In person 203
Views Online 

4th Week Attendance 
In person 249

Views Online 226

1st Week Offering-13,181.32
2nd Week Offering - 15,076.73
3rd Week Offering - 6,340.95
4th Week Offering - 7,949.91

Memorial Donations Food Pantry $1,350
Food Pantry Donation $500

Attendance
 online & in-person 

(including connect groups)

Offering

One Weekend is just around the corner on March 7-8!
For those who may not know, this event brings

together ten churches from the Woodstock area for a
weekend retreat at His Hands Church. You’ll drop off
your student in the morning and pick them up in the

evening. This is a wonderful opportunity for
fellowship and enjoyment with peers, as well as with
students from our partner churches! The registration

fee is $50 per person. If financial concerns arise,
please reach out to Noah so we can assist you! The

registration deadline is February 23.


